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Leaf Man by Lois Elhert 

 

 

 

 

In our Outdoor area, the children have been looking at the story of ‘Leaf Man’. They 
have been using their spatial reasoning skills in mathematics to problem solve and find 
natural items to create their own Leaf Man picture. They discussed shape and size to 
determine which leaves would be best to use for the head, and body.   

 

      Pizza Making 

 

What fun we have had at nursery this week 

making pizza. The children have experienced 

spreading the puree and adding the toppings 

before baking them with their keyworkers. Once 

baked, the children enjoyed eating them at 

snack time. 



 

 

 

 

Important Christmas Dates for your Diary 

 

Week commencing: 5th December 2022 

Parents are invited to a Christmas ‘Stay and Play’ at Nursery! Come in and explore all 

the lovely experiences that Christmas brings for young children. We will be making 

calendars, exploring snow, it will be a magical day. We hope you can join us! 

All children attend their usual sessions at their usual times across the week. The Stay 

and Play will start at 10:15am until 11:30pm and in the afternoon 2:10pm - 3:25pm.       

If you are unable to attend your child will continue to do their normal session times. 

 

Mon 5th December 2022 - 30 Hour Children:  

Parents are welcome to attend either am or pm session  

The children will continue to do their full day as usual.  

    Tues 6th December - Emma’s keyworker group  

Wed 7th December- Lizzy’s keyworker group 

   Thur 8th December - Gillian’s keyworker group 

     Fri 9th December -  Suzanne’s keyworker group 

 

Thursday 15th December 2022 

** Party Day with a Visit from Father Christmas ** 

All the party food will be provided and will consist of jam/cheese sandwiches, fairy 

cakes and a drink of juice. 

** The Nursery Sessions will end earlier than normal on  Thursday 15th December 2022** 

 Morning Session  - Children will need to be collected at 10.45am 

 Afternoon Session  - Children will need to be collected at 2.40pm 

The 30 hour children can attend either a morning or an afternoon session only       

(they may come in at 8:45 instead of their usual 9:40 time). 

 Please can you let your child’s keyworker which session you prefer. 

Thursday 15th December is the last day of the Nursery Year.  

We are closed Friday 16th until we re-open on Tuesday 3rd January 2023.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

We look forward to seeing you all in 2023! 

 


